
Comments from member of the public regarding ladies public conveniences on Pakefield Street: 

Dear Town Council, 

 

A few things need addressing please: 

 

- Ceiling light out by hand wash machine. 

 

- No soap for at least one month, probably because no one has checked to see if there is a 

malfunction in the machine. 

 

- Always a bit of an unpleasant aroma! A wall mounted air freshener dispenser would work well. 

 

No need for a response or explanation, other than confirmation that my feedback has been 

received. 

 

Many thanks, 

 


